World's End Lane, London N211PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001 office@grangeparkprimary.org • www.grangeparkprimary.org Headteacher: Tijen Hassan



Wednesday 10 January 2024

**Dear Parents** 

## Parent events in the Spring Term

We are pleased to inform you about the range of parent events coming up this spring term, to which you are, as always, very warmly invited:

Event	Year group	When and where	How to sign up
Homelearning During this workshop, hosted by Amanda, there will be an opportunity to look through the homework timetable on Google Classroom. Jo will also go through Ed shed, phonics, RWI books, word of the week, White Rose and Howdoyou skills badges. Please bring your child's chrome book and login details so we can work through each part together. Amanda will talk about how each part supports your child's progress and answer any questions you might have.	Year 1	Thursday 11 January 9am Round Hall	Just turn up!
TSOL - English Conversation Classes  Attend a course learning English with other parents. You will receive an accreditation upon completion, become more confident to use and understand English and to support your child. £2 per session paid in cash on the day.	ALL	Each Wednesday from 17 January to 20 March except half term 9:15 am - 10:30 am Round Hall	Just turn up!
Sleep Tight  My Young Minds are offering a specialist parent workshop to support your young people in getting a good night sleep. The workshop will focus on; understanding sleep and its importance, how we can help our children with sleep and tips to help with strategies to help with sleep and bedtime routines	ALL	Thursday 18 January 9am Round Hall	Just turn up!
Home Learning Surgery  Come to our Home Learning Surgery where there will be teachers on hand, supporting you and your child, in using the many different online learning platforms that we use.	ALL	Friday 26 January 3:25 pm - 4:00 pm Round Hall	Just turn up!
Supporting Self Regulation for nursery and reception children Self-regulation skills help children learn, behave well, get along with others and become independent. In this workshop, EYFS Lead Verity Over, will discuss the importance of self-regulation, how self regulation is developed, how it is connected to all aspects of learning and practical examples of ways parents can support self regulation.	Nurs and Rec	Thursday 1 February 9am Round Hall	Just turn up!
Supporting children's mental health and wellbeing This workshop, hosted by Rebecca Neale, will be an opportunity to explore how mental health and well being can be supported at home as well as how it is supported in school. It will aim to support you in; understanding your child's behaviour, understanding why emotional regulation is important for children and adults, supporting your child to manage anxiety and supporting your child to manage frustrations and angry feelings well.	ALL	Thursday 22 February 9:30am Virtual meeting	The link will be sent out to parents in advance of the workshop

Parents have also been invited to come and watch their child's class assembly this year. The date for this was shared with parents on Meet the Teacher. We look forward to seeing you during the spring term at some of these events!

Kind regards

Tijen Hassan

Headteacher